
Courtney Dickey      May 2009 
1595 S. County Rd. 250 E 
Greencastle  IN  46135 
 
 
Dear Kandie, 
 
      I was at you presentation Saturday at the Putnam 

County Museum, and my mother and I had the most 

wonderful time! Our newspaper has column where the 

community can write in with various comments about things, 

and I have written about how wonderful it was.  I really hope 

you will come back to our area again, I would love to see 

your other shows, or that one again would be fine!  I am a 

history buff, and that explained a lot of things I wasn't really 

clear on about the dress of the times.  Thank you so much!   

 
                 Sincerely, 
 
                     Courtney Dickey 
 


